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14th December 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

End of Year Party (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6)  

As is tradition at Iver Village Junior School we have a party at the end of the term to celebrate the end of 
one year and the beginning of the next.  

This year, the parties will be held on the afternoon of Tuesday 19th December. Any fantastic party needs 
food and we would be very grateful if you could help contribute. So that we don't get too much of one type 
we ask you to bring; 

 

[Please see paper copy for individual notes from teachers] 

 

Please remember that we are a nut free school and should your child have any allergies or intolerances, 
remember to let your child’s teacher know and bring in any food that would be safe for your child to eat. 

On the day of the party the children should wear school uniform to school but may bring party clothes in a 
carrier bag so that they can change before the party.  

Please note that children will still require a lunch on the day of the party. 

This year as a special treat children are allowed to bring an electronic device to use during the party.  
Please see the previous letter which provides more information on this and the contract.  

 

Thank you for helping us to make the parties a success.          

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Bjorck             
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